Update Friday 9 July 2021
Unity College will be open as normal on Monday 12 July, lessons starting promptly at 8.45am
There have been 11 positive PCR cases of Covid-19 this week and over 100 students have been sent home to self-isolate.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There is a letter for all parents on the website about the end and start of term
